Frank & Mary Wickenheiser Family Reunion

34th Annual Reunion- August 11, 2019

July 1, 2019
Dear Family Members:

This year’s reunion will be held on Sunday, August 11, 2019 at Gladfelter’s Field pavilion. Registration
will begin at 11:30 am, lunch at 12:30pm. This year we are asking family members 25 years or older
(regardless of generation) to contribute $5.00 dues/family. Dues go toward food at the reunion,
funding the kids’ games, as well as pavilion rental fee and flowers for the altar at Holy Trinity. Anyone
wishing to send their dues through the mail, can send them to Denise Farrell, 456 N Prince Street,
Millersville, PA 17551.

The food committee headed by Jennifer will provide hot dogs, hot dog and hamburger rolls and
condiments. Mary Barninger and family will be providing BBQ, baked beans and Mac and Cheese. All
other family members please select an item from the category your last name begins with:

A-G One cold covered dish (red beet eggs, deviled eggs, chunked meat/cheese etc.) AND dip, cut up
veggies or fruit

H-M One hot covered dish (stuffed shells, chicken, casseroles etc.) AND bag of chips, pretzels, Doritos
etc.

N-R Salads (potato salad, macaroni salad, pasta salad, tossed salad etc.) AND dip, cut up veggies or fruit
S-Z Desserts (pies, cakes, pudding, jello, brownies, Rice Krispy treats, etc.)

Please note if you have a family favorite or specialty please feel free to bring it along.

Also note that each family must provide their own non-alcoholic beverages including water

As usual, there will be games for the kids and a cake walk. This year we are having the auction and are
looking forward to a great auction year!! To make this happen we’ll need as many people as possible to
bring an item for the auction. Please bring an item such as a craft or something of interest from the
past.

Please remember that tablecloths, extension cords and power strips are needed. Also, think about
being one of the people that helps to clean up after it is over. It doesn’t take long at all and that is
usually when the most laughs and biggest hugs are shared!!

You can also access family reunion information at www.wickenheiser.com. Just click on the “Reunion”
link. Also please share with fellow family members in case they are currently not included on our
mailing list.

Sincerely,

Bobbi Keller(Secretary)




